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Surveys what is known about the ancient Babylonian civilization, looks at ruins and artifacts, and describes the
work of archaeologists in the region
An authoritative sketch of the great myths of the Sumerians, their myths of origins, of creation, the nether
world, and the deluge.
Enter Mesopotamia - The Cradle of Civilization! Are you interested in ancient cultures? Do you want to explore
the famous Sumerian city-states? Would you like to know what it was like to live in those times? If so, the time
is now! When you read The Sumerians: A Short, Action-Packed Book About The Sumerians, History's First Recorded
Civilization: Everything You Need to Know! by Thomas Beckett, you'll learn all about the government, religion,
and social structure of this fascinating culture. Take a trip into the past - Today! You'll even find out about
the mysterious secret lives of the Ancient Sumerians! What motivated the Sumerians? What mattered the most to
them? What forces shaped their lives and destinies?Inside The Sumerians, Thomas Beckett explains the lives of
people in Sumerian times. He describes the education, literature, and value systems of this ancient people. When
you read this book, you'll be swept away by the real-life stories of Sumerian rulers and heroes! Don't wait
another minute to read The Sumerians: A Short, Action-Packed Book About The Sumerians, History's First Recorded
Civilization: Everything You Need to Know! Get your copy of this amazing historical tale - Today!You'll be so
glad you learned this engrossing tale!

This work reviews the social and technological developments in Mesopotamia from 3800 to 2000 BC.
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In this book Professor Woolley, one of the world's foremost archaeologists, shows quite clearly that when
Egyptian civilization began the civilization of the Sumerians had already flourished for at least 2,000 years.
The idea that Egypt was the earliest civilization has been entirely exploded. The Sumerians had reached a very
high level of culture by 3500 B.C.E., and may be said with some justice to be the forerunners of all the Old
World civilizations of Egypt, Assyria, Asia Minor, Crete, and Greece. This book will appeal to everyone
interested in the early history of humankind.
Samuel Noah Kramer is the leading authority on the interpretation and reading of civilization's oldest
literature. His life and life's work are so thoroughly intertwined that his autobiography is also the story of
the recovery of the language and literature of the Sumerians. From young Talmudist to the patriarch of
Sumerology, Kramer recountshis long and distinguished career. Writing for the non-specialist, he paints a
panoramic view of Sumerian literature and provides thumbnail sketches of the individuals with whom he
collaborated.
These people, the Sumerians, influenced not only all the other civilizations which arose in Mesopotamia but
virtually every other human society which followed. Without the Sumerians, the world today would be a very
different place. However, although we know a great deal about these people, there are fundamental mysteries about
the Sumerians which have still not been solved by historians or archaeologists. For example, the Sumerians seemed
to appear in Mesopotamia with a complex and developed society and skills and technologies which no other culture
possessed, yet there is no agreement where they came from. They created a complex language, but no-one knows what
it sounded like. There are striking examples of similarities between the art of the civilization of Sumer and the
art of other ancient civilizations, yet we know that these cultures had no contact with each other. The Sumerians
were able to observe and record astronomical and celestial phenomena in very advanced ways which are still not
understood. In this book you will about: * Sumerian Culture * Sumerian Inventions * How long were they around *
What they looked like * Fascinating insight into their everyday life
From the early Sumerian clay tablet through to the emergence of the electronic text, this Companion provides a
continuous and coherent account of the history of the book. Makes use of illustrative examples and case studies
of well-known texts Written by a group of expert contributors Covers topical debates, such as the nature of
censorship and the future of the book
The Sumerian Problem HAS BEEN SOLVED! And the solution is African!According to mainstream historians the
Sumerians of ancient southern Iraq founded the world's first civilization. They are supposed to have spoken a
language which is not genetically related to any known language. This is known as the Sumerian Problem. This book
represents the greatest discovery in ancient history for the last hundred years. It demonstrates that Sumerian
was genetically related to the Niger-Congo languages of West Africa. Their descendants are the African Diaspora
of North and South America and the Caribbean.Many claimed to have solved the Sumerian problem in the past.
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Hermstein's differs from previous attempts by first showing the reader how to identify genetically related
languages through recurrent sound correspondences in basic vocabulary. He then gives examples from acknowledged
genetic relationships such as Germanic to show the reader what the evidence should look like. The author also
shows what false correspondences look like and how to tell the difference. He also makes use of a number of tests
that would determine whether languages are related using probability. This is CLEARLY UNLIKE ANY PREVIOUS ATTEMPT
at solving the Sumerian problem.The author reconstructs the epic voyage that took the ancestors of the Sumerians
from a homeland in West Africa to Djibouti before making a journey by sea, around Oman and to the head of the
Persian Gulf.The other major discovery in the book is that the Sumerians had a much more advanced system of
astronomy than has been supposed. The constellations had geographic associations in the Classical period through
myth. Hermstein shows how the geographic coordinates of the associated places closely correspond to the celestial
coordinates of certain points within the constellations. It is impossible to develop such a system without
knowing the earth is round. The text supplying the point of origin for the system of geo-celestial coordinate
correspondence is from the Sumerian period.Two amazing discoveries in one book. Both humanity and civilization
have an African origin! The ancients knew a lot more than we realized!
This is an ideal introductory text on Evidence Based Medicine (EBM) for medical students and all health-care
professionals.
*Includes pictures *Includes ancient accounts *Includes online resources and a bibliography for further reading
When American archaeologists discovered a collection of cuneiform tablets in Iraq in the late 19th century, they
were confronted with a language and a people who were at the time only scarcely known to even the most
knowledgeable scholars of ancient Mesopotamia: the Sumerians. The exploits and achievements of other Mesopotamian
peoples, such as the Assyrians and Babylonians, were already known to a large segment of the population through
the Old Testament and the nascent field of Near Eastern studies had unraveled the enigma of the Akkadian language
that was widely used throughout the region in ancient times, but the discovery of the Sumerian tablets brought to
light the existence of the Sumerian culture, which was the oldest of all the Mesopotamian cultures. Although the
Sumerians continue to get second or even third billing compared to the Babylonians and Assyrians, perhaps because
they never built an empire as great as the Assyrians or established a city as enduring and great as Babylon, they
were the people who provided the template of civilization that all later Mesopotamians built upon. The Sumerians
are credited with being the first people to invent writing, libraries, cities, and schools in Mesopotamia
(Ziskind 1972, 34), and many would argue that they were the first people to create and do those things anywhere
in world. For a people so great it is unfortunate that their accomplishments and contributions, not only to
Mesopotamian civilization but to civilization in general, largely go unnoticed by the majority of the public.
Perhaps the Sumerians were victims of their own success; they gradually entered the historical record,
established a fine civilization, and then slowly submerged into the cultural patchwork of their surroundings.
They also never suffered a great and sudden collapse like other peoples of the ancient Near East, such as the
Hittites, Assyrians and Neo-Babylonians did. A close examination of Sumerian culture and chronology reveals that
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the Sumerians set the cultural tone in Mesopotamia for several centuries in the realms of politics/governments,
arts, literature, and religion. Even today, the world owes the Sumerians a tremendous amount. When Western Europe
was still in the Stone Age, it was the Sumerians who invented writing and the wheel, divided time into minutes
and seconds, tamed nature, and built gigantic cities. They embraced culture and the arts, and their caravans
crossed the desert, opening up the first trade routes. Their myths and legends inspired various origin stories,
and their memory lives on in the Old Testament. They wrote the history of the birth of mankind. The heritage of
the Sumerian civilization and their successors is everywhere. Sumer: The History of the Cities and Culture that
Established Ancient Mesopotamia's First Civilization chronicles the most important people, places, and events
that took place across Sumer. Along with pictures of important people, places, and events, you will learn about
Sumer like never before.
*Includes pictures *Includes links to online sources like the Epic of Gilgamesh and more *Includes primary
sources written by the ancient Sumerians *Includes a bibliography for further reading *Includes a table of
contents When American archaeologists discovered a collection of cuneiform tablets in Iraq in the late 19th
century, they were confronted with a language and a people who were at the time only scarcely known to even the
most knowledgeable scholars of ancient Mesopotamia: the Sumerians. The exploits and achievements of other
Mesopotamian peoples, such as the Assyrians and Babylonians, were already known to a large segment of the
population through the Old Testament and the nascent field of Near Eastern studies had unraveled the enigma of
the Akkadian language that was widely used throughout the region in ancient times, but the discovery of the
Sumerian tablets brought to light the existence of the Sumerian culture, which was the oldest of all the
Mesopotamian cultures. Although the Sumerians continue to get second or even third billing compared to the
Babylonians and Assyrians, perhaps because they never built an empire as great as the Assyrians or established a
city as enduring and great as Babylon, they were the people who provided the template of civilization that all
later Mesopotamians built upon. The Sumerians are credited with being the first people to invent writing,
libraries, cities, and schools in Mesopotamia (Ziskind 1972, 34), and many would argue that they were the first
people to create and do those things anywhere in world. For a people so great it is unfortunate that their
accomplishments and contributions, not only to Mesopotamian civilization but to civilization in general, largely
go unnoticed by the majority of the public. Perhaps the Sumerians were victims of their own success; they
gradually entered the historical record, established a fine civilization, and then slowly submerged into the
cultural patchwork of their surroundings. They also never suffered a great and sudden collapse like other peoples
of the ancient Near East, such as the Hittites, Assyrians and Neo-Babylonians did. A close examination of
Sumerian culture and chronology reveals that the Sumerians set the cultural tone in Mesopotamia for several
centuries in the realms of politics/governments, arts, literature, and religion. The Sumerians were truly a great
people whose legacy continued long after they were gone. The Sumerians: The History and Legacy of the Ancient
Mesopotamian Empire that Established Civilization traces the history and legacy of Sumer across several
centuries. Along with pictures of important people, places, and events, you will learn about the history of the
Sumerians like never before, in no time at all.
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This book presents a broad history of Iraq, from the earliest times to the present, with particular attention to
the emergence of modern Iraq in the twentieth century, the power struggles that led to the rise of Saddam
Hussein, and recent events such as the Iran-Iraq war, the 1990-91 Gulf crisis, and the continuing depiction of
Iraq as a 'pariah' nation. Detailed information is included, much of it unsympathetic to western propaganda, to
encourage a deeper understanding and a deeper ethical perception of the 'Iraq Question'.
A legendary civilization vanished under the Fertile Crescent and escaped a fate worse than death until
Sumerologists questioned widely accepted truths. The Sumerians reemerged onto the extraordinary timeline of human
history. Their tales of kings and gods, including the Epic of Gilgamesh, and their fearless trade in distant
lands, during the remarkable Bronze Age, centered in the world’s first city-states that chronicled ancient
rivalries and their enduring impact. Inside you will read about ✓ How We Know What We Know About Sumerians ✓ The
Bronze Age – Sumer And Its Contemporaries ✓ How Did The Sumerians Become Civilized? ✓ How Long Were They Around ✓
Primer Of Impact Of Sumerian Ancient Civilization On Our World ✓ What Did They Look Like? ✓ What Shaped Their
Worldview? And much more! Our journey relies on excavated and historical evidence to explore their productive
fascinations with order and man’s place in the universe. Their application of impressive knowledge helps us
unfold their mysterious civilization.
This book offers a revolutionary new synthesis of ancient history and religion by bridging the gap between the
archaeology of Mesopotamia (now the country of Iraq) and the biblical account of Genesis. Professor Alan Dickin
shows how the Sumerians, the ancient inhabitants of Mesopotamia, established the world's first organized
religion, which was a direct fore-runner of the Judeo-Christian faith. He places the biblical accounts of the
Creation, Fall, Flood, and Tower of Babel in their historical context in ancient Mesopotamia, and identifies the
origins of the biblical Trinity in the Sumerian pantheon. Finally, he explores the manner of God's first
revelations to mankind and the meaning of the lost secrets of the Garden of Eden. Over seventy line drawings of
ancient artifacts, in addition to maps and historical tables, bring the civilization and religion of ancient
Mesopotamia to life for a modern audience.
Covers the major languages, language families, and writing systems attested in the Ancient Near East Filled with
enlightening chapters by noted experts in the field, this book introduces Ancient Near Eastern (ANE) languages
and language families used during the time period of roughly 3200 BCE to the second century CE in the areas of
Egypt, the Levant, eastern Anatolia, Mesopotamia, and Iran. In addition to providing grammatical sketches of the
respective languages, the book focuses on socio-linguistic questions such as language contact, diglossia, the
development of literary standard languages, and the development of diplomatic languages or “linguae francae.” It
also addresses the interaction of Ancient Near Eastern languages with each other and their roles within the
political and cultural systems of ANE societies. Presented in five parts, The Companion to Ancient Near Eastern
Languages provides readers with in-depth chapter coverage of the writing systems of ANE, starting with their
decipherment. It looks at the emergence of cuneiform writing; the development of Egyptian writing in the fourth
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and early third millennium BCI; and the emergence of alphabetic scripts. The book also covers many of the
individual languages themselves, including Sumerian, Egyptian, Akkadian, Hittite, Pre- and Post-Exilic Hebrew,
Phoenician, Ancient South Arabian, and more. Provides an overview of all major language families and writing
systems used in the Ancient Near East during the time period from the beginning of writing (approximately 3200
BCE) to the second century CE (end of cuneiform writing) Addresses how the individual languages interacted with
each other and how they functioned in the societies that used them Written by leading experts on the languages
and topics The Companion to Ancient Near Eastern Languages is an ideal book for undergraduate students and
scholars interested in Ancient Near Eastern cultures and languages or certain aspects of these languages.
This book examines the sculptures created during the Early Dynastic period (2900–2350 BC) of Sumer, a region
corresponding to present-day southern Iraq. Featured almost exclusively in temple complexes, some 550 Early
Dynastic stone statues of human figures carved in an abstract style have survived. Chronicling the intellectual
history of ancient Near Eastern art history and archaeology at the intersection of sculpture and aesthetics, this
book argues that the early modern reception of Sumer still influences ideas about these sculptures. Engaging also
with the archaeology of the Early Dynastic temple, the book ultimately considers what a stone statue of a human
figure has signified, both in modern times and in antiquity.
This fantastic volume explores the mysterious origins of the Egyptian civilization, looking at its relationship
to ancient Samaria and subsequent history. “Egyptian Civilization - Its Sumerian Origin and Real Chronology” is
highly recommended for those with an interest in ancient Egypt, especially the historical development of theories
and evidence relating thereto. Laurence Austine Waddell (1899 – 1938) was a British Explorer, professor of
Tibetan, and Indian army surgeon. Other notable works by this author include: “Among the Himalayas”, “The Birds
of Sikkim” (1893), and “Some Ancient Indians Charms from the Tibetan” (1895). Many vintage books such as this are
increasingly scarce and expensive. It is with this in mind that we are republishing this volume now in an
affordable, modern, high-quality edition complete with a specially-commissioned new biography of the author.
Presents an overview of the ancient Sumerian culture, discussing government, recreation, trade, travel, family
life, food, occupations, and entertainment.

Examines the many reasons and motivations for the destruction of books throughout history, citing specific acts
from the smashing of ancient Sumerian tablets to the looting of libraries in post-war Iraq.
*Includes pictures *Examines the Sumerians' culture, daily life at the cities, and architecture *Includes ancient
accounts describing the cities *Includes a bibliography for further reading In southern Iraq, a crushing silence
hangs over the dunes. For nearly 5,000 years, the sands of the Iraqi desert have held the remains of the oldest
known civilization: the Sumerians. When American archaeologists discovered a collection of cuneiform tablets in
Page 6/10

Where To Download Sumer The History Of The Cities And Culture That Established Ancient Mesopotamia S First
Civilization
Iraq in the late 19th century, they were confronted with a language and a people who were at the time only
scarcely known to even the most knowledgeable scholars of ancient Mesopotamia. The exploits and achievements of
other Mesopotamian peoples, such as the Assyrians and Babylonians, were already known to a large segment of the
population through the Old Testament and the nascent field of Near Eastern studies had unraveled the enigma of
the Akkadian language that was widely used throughout the region in ancient times, but the discovery of the
Sumerian tablets brought to light the existence of the Sumerian culture, which was the oldest of all the
Mesopotamian cultures. Although the Sumerians continue to get second or even third billing compared to the
Babylonians and Assyrians, perhaps because they never built an empire as great as the Assyrians or established a
city as enduring and great as Babylon, they were the people who provided the template of civilization that all
later Mesopotamians built upon. The Sumerians are credited with being the first people to invent writing,
libraries, cities, and schools in Mesopotamia (Ziskind 1972, 34), and many would argue that they were the first
people to create and do those things anywhere in world. No site better represents the importance of the Sumerians
than the city of Uruk. Between the fourth and the third millennium BCE, Uruk was one of several city-states in
the land of Sumer, located in the southern end of the Fertile Crescent, between the two great rivers of the
Tigris and the Euphrates. Discovered in the late 19th century by the British archaeologist William Loftus, it is
this site that has revealed much of what is now known of the Sumerian, Akkadian, and Neo-Sumerian people.
Although Uruk was not the only city that the Sumerians built during the Uruk period, it was by far the greatest
and also the source of most of the archeological and written evidence concerning early Sumerian culture (Kuhrt
2010, 1:23). Uruk went from being the world's first major city to the most important political and cultural
center in the ancient Near East in relatively quick fashion. Long before Alexandria was a city and even before
Memphis and Babylon had attained greatness, the ancient Mesopotamian city of Ur stood foremost among ancient Near
Eastern cities. Today, the greatness and cultural influence of Ur has been largely forgotten by most people,
partially because its monuments have not stood the test of time the way other ancient culture's monuments have.
For instance, the monuments of Egypt were made of stone while those of Ur and most other Mesopotamian cities were
made of mud brick and as will be discussed in this report, mud-brick may be an easier material to work with than
stone but it also decays much quicker. The same is true to a certain extent for the written documents that were
produced at Ur. At its height Ur was the center of a great dynasty that controlled most of Mesopotamia directly
through a well maintained army and bureaucracy and the areas that were not under its direct control were
influenced by Ur's diplomats and religious ideas. Ur was also a truly resilient city because it survived the
downfall of the Sumerians, outright destruction at the hands of the Elamites, and later occupations by numerous
other peoples, which included Saddam Hussein more recently.
This series introduces the achievements of past civilisations through 12 structures or objects, each of which
illustrates a key aspect or theme of that civilisation.

This anthology of Sumerian literature constitutes the most comprehensive collection ever published, and includes
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examples of most of the different types of composition written in the language, from narrative myths and lyrical
hymns to proverbs and love poetry. The translations have benefited both from the work of many scholars and from
our ever-increasing understanding of Sumerian. In addition to reflecting the advances made by modern scholarship,
the translations are written in clear, accessible English. An extensive introduction discusses the literary
qualities of the works, the people who created and copied them in ancient Iraq, and how the study of Sumerian
literature has evolved over the last 150 years.
This book contains a series of articles summarizing the technical, institutional and intellectual history of
mathematical tables from earliest times until the late 20th century when the electronic spreadsheet changed the
way information is processed.
Since the discovery over one hundred years ago of a body of Mesopotamian poetry preserved on clay tablets, what
has come to be known as the Epic of Gilgamesh has been considered a masterpiece of ancient literature. It
recounts the deeds of a hero-king of ancient Mesopotamia, following him through adventures and encounters with
men and gods alike. Yet the central concerns of the Epic lie deeper than the lively and exotic story line: they
revolve around a man’s eternal struggle with the limitations of human nature, and encompass the basic human
feelings of lonliness, friendship, love, loss, revenge, and the fear of oblivion of death. These themes are
developed in a distinctly Mesopotamian idiom, to be sure, but with a sensitivity and intensity that touch the
modern reader across the chasm of three thousand years. This translation presents the Epic to the general reader
in a clear narrative.
The Sumerian World explores the archaeology, history and art of southern Mesopotamia and its relationships with
its neighbours from c.3,000 - 2,000BC. Including material hitherto unpublished from recent excavations, the
articles are organised thematically using evidence from archaeology, texts and the natural sciences. This broad
treatment will also make the volume of interest to students looking for comparative data in allied subjects such
as ancient literature and early religions. Providing an authoritative, comprehensive and up to date overview of
the Sumerian period written by some of the best qualified scholars in the field, The Sumerian World will satisfy
students, researchers, academics, and the knowledgeable layperson wishing to understand the world of southern
Mesopotamia in the third millennium.
Connects a diverse range of new and existing theories about the Anunnaki, offering a definitive guide to the
Anunnaki while exploring their possible connection to humanity's past, present, and future. Over 6,000 years ago,
the world's first civilization, the Sumerians, were recording stories of strange celestial gods who they believed
came from the heavens to create mankind. These gods, known as the Anunnaki, are often neglected by mainstream
historians. The Sumerians themselves are so puzzling; scholars have described their origin as "The Sumerian
Problem." With so little taught about the ancient Sumerians in our history books, alternative theories have
emerged. This has led many to wonder, What is the true story behind the Sumerians and their otherworldly gods,
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the Anunnaki? In The Anunnaki Connection, Heather Lynn connects a diverse range of new and existing theories
about the Anunnaki, offering a definitive guide to Mesopotamian gods while exploring what role they might have
played in engineering mankind. The Anunnaki Connection traces the evolution of gods throughout the Ancient Near
East, analyzing the religion, myth, art, and symbolism of the Sumerians, investigating: Who are the Anunnaki? How
accurate are the current Sumerian text translations, and how do we know for sure who to believe? Is there a
connection between the Anunnaki and other ancient gods? What about demons? Where are the Anunnaki now? Will their
possible return spell the end of our world?

The Sumerians The Sumerians settled in the area known as Mesopotamia, between the Tigris and Euphrates Rivers,
around five thousand years ago. They produced many fundamental changes to the way in which human societies
developed
The Sumerians, the pragmatic and gifted people who preceded the Semites in the land first known as Sumer and
later as Babylonia, created what was probably the first high civilization in the history of man, spanning the
fifth to the second millenniums B.C. This book is an unparalleled compendium of what is known about them.
Professor Kramer communicates his enthusiasm for his subject as he outlines the history of the Sumerian
civilization and describes their cities, religion, literature, education, scientific achievements, social
structure, and psychology. Finally, he considers the legacy of Sumer to the ancient and modern world. "There are
few scholars in the world qualified to write such a book, and certainly Kramer is one of them. . . . One of the
most valuable features of this book is the quantity of texts and fragments which are published for the first time
in a form available to the general reader. For the layman the book provides a readable and up-to-date
introduction to a most fascinating culture. For the specialist it presents a synthesis with which he may not
agree but from which he will nonetheless derive stimulation."—American Journal of Archaeology "An uncontested
authority on the civilization of Sumer, Professor Kramer writes with grace and urbanity."—Library Journal
Situated in an area roughly corresponding to present-day Iraq, Mesopotamia is one of the great, ancient
civilizations, though it is still relatively unknown. Yet, over 7,000 years ago in Mesopotamia, the very first
cities were created. This is the first book to reveal how life was lived in ten Mesopotamian cities: from Eridu,
the Mesopotamian Eden, to that potent symbol of decadence, Babylon - the first true metropolis: multicultural,
multi-ethnic, the last centre of a dying civilization.
Reproduction of the original: A History of Sumer and Akkad by Leonard W. King
This book analyzes curriculum studies in Turkey from the perspective of three paradigms—religion, science, and
ideology—since the early 19th century. Using Islam as a guiding point, Turkish curriculum theory later evolved to
become the classical curriculum theory. In this book, the author presents a historical account of the long,
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complex, and contested evolution of the Turkish curriculum, as shaped by the intellectual and international
forces of the day. This interplay is designed to inform international curriculum studies across national borders.
An innovative translation of one of the oldest Sumerian literary texts dated to at least 2600 BCE. With 89
illustrated pages, it offers an unknown version of ancient history. It includes details of the translation method
and notes which will enable the reader to understand the 'primitive' Sumerian symbols and their importance.
The value of nothing is explored in rich detail as the author reaches back as far as the ancient Sumerians to
find evidence that humans have long struggled with the concept of zero, from the Greeks who may or may not have
known of it, to the East where it was first used, to the modern-day desktop PC, which uses it as an essential
letter in its computational alphabet.
This civilization is single-handedly responsible for some of the most major innovations in nearly every field
relevant to maintaining a civilized society - this includes religion, lawmaking, architecture, schooling, art,
literature, and even entertainment.
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